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January Board of Directors Meeting 

Please come join us at next month’s Board of Directors meeting on  

January 19  2017, at 6:30 p.m. in  the  HOA  office inside  the  pool  

#2 enclosure.   We hope to see you there!    

     As a reminder...Please notify the HOA office at 858-451-3082 or office@playmor.org if you see any lights in the 

neighborhood that are burned out and need replacement bulbs.  Thank you! 

  

Happy New Year to Playmor Bernardo                      
residents and their families!  The HOA 
staff will be off on Monday, January 2, 

2017 in observance of the holiday. 

Message from the Board of Directors 

The holiday season is a time when we gather with 

family and friends to look back at the past year and 

to think about the future.  We thank all of you in 

this community for your support as we work with 

the Playmor staff to serve  you.  We look forward to 

seeing you at future Playmor community events, and 

wish everyone a safe & happy new year. 

Please take a moment and walk through the entire community to enjoy 

the holiday decorating contest event.  Please remember to vote for 

your favorite decorated Playmor residence!  Please drop a note in the 

drop box outside Pool #2 or e-mail us at office@playmor.org with 

“favorite”  in  the  subject  line.   First,  second,  and  third  place  

homes will be recognized  with   prizes,  and  names  will  be           

announced  in  the  February Playmor Post.  Thank you.                

Please Pick Up 

After Your Dog!! 
It is so disrespectful to leave your dog’s 

feces in the grass, planters or on the 

sidewalks of our community. THIS ACTION WILL 

RESULT IN  AN HOA VIOLATION HEARING!! 

 

 

 

As a Reminder — Please DO NOT 

PARK OR ALLOW YOUR 

GUESTS TO PARK IN THE 

FIRELANES at any time day or 

night.  These areas are designated 

fire lanes for emergency vehicles.  

The fine is $100.00.  


